
The middle school drama club has been busy
with dress rehearsals for their performances

of "Homework Eats Dog and Other Woeful
Tales."

Performances are April 14th at 7:00 p.m. and
April 15th at 12:00 p.m. in the middle school
auditorium. We hope that you are able to

attend one of the performances.













